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2021 Team BC Women’s Field Lacrosse Program 
Coaching Staff Announcements 

 

 

February 15, 2021 
 
The Team BC Program has filled out the 2021 Team BC Women’s Field Lacrosse coaching staffs. 
 
The BCLA and Team BC are fortunate to have high level coaches in the coaching stream eager to 
give back to our BC Lacrosse athletes. The Team BC Field Program is proud to work collectively 
with our coaching staffs to evaluate the athletes and build their teams in the upcoming months. 
 
The 2021 Team BC Women’s Field Lacrosse coaching staffs for their respective teams are: 
 
Senior Team: Derek Murrell (Head Coach), Catie Greenlay (AC) & Mike Kask (AC) 
 
Junior Team: Jason Carr (Head Coach) & Ashley Bull (AC) 
 
Sophomore Team: Jason Bishop (Head Coach), Emily Manville (AC) & Harlowe Steele (AC) 
 
Freshman Team: Tyler MacLeod (Head Coach), Nicole Pahnke (AC) & Chris Fahlke (AC) 
 
Middle School Team: Erika MacKenzie (Head Coach), Mick Martinez & Savannah Phillips (AC) 
 
Recruits Team: Deb Phillips (Coach) & Candace McDole (Coach) 
 
Team BC Field Lacrosse Technical Co-ordinator, Mitch Cavallarin, is excited to have these coaches 
on board for the 2021 season.  Many coaches return from 2020, while more Team BC alumni 
athletes return from college to coach and bring a wealth of experience to the program.  All have had 
past experiences with Team BC and have represented the program in the highest degree. 
 
The Team BC Women’s Field Lacrosse tryout camps are postponed until April 2021.  All Lacrosse 
and Team BC high performance activities are dependant upon the current Ministry of Health and 
PHO COVID-19 safety restrictions.  Additional information will be released as we learn more. 
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